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Scott Primary School

Message from Mrs Barker
We have had another thoroughly exciting fortnight.
Year 5 children enjoyed a Viking Day which consisted of foraging outside
for natural resources to make shields and following a Viking recipe.
Our Year 6 children continue to enjoy their weekly dance workshops.

A huge thank you to those parents who have expressed an interest in our
parent governor vacancy, I will be in touch shortly to explain the next
steps in the election process.

Wishing you a lovely weekend.

YEARS 1-6

Thank you to
everyone who

donated, & bought
cakes and also to

our helpers.  You all
raised £328



PARKING & DRIVING

October
10 - Year 6 Tower of London 
11 - MacArthur class assembly, 9am
18 - Fields class assembly, 9am
17-19 - Parents’ consultations
20 - Year 1&2 Harvest Assembly, 9am (details to follow)
20 - Last day of half term
30 - Staff training day
31 - Children back to school

DIARY DATES

We have already received several complaints regarding
dangerous driving and inconsiderate parking.

For the safety of everyone, including your children, please drive
and park with care and consideration.

Please also ensure you are respectful to everyone, 
including our neighbours.

Scott Primary PFTA
The PFTA will soon be arranging the AGM wherby the current

committee stand down & a new one is elected.
Currently the PFTA committee comprises of 2 staff members,

1 ‘friend’ & 1 parent but 3 of of these are unable to stand
again.  Therefore we need parents/carers to take on the

committee roles.
We are sending a Parentmail with information and for you to

express your interest or request more information. 
The current committee will ensure there is a thorough 

hand-over and will be on hand for help and advice if needed.



Five-time world record holder in speed skipping, Pete Thompson
aka ‘Skip Beatz’ visited our school. 

The pupils and staff were engaged through the dynamic and
explosive performance by the skipping ninja, with a clear message

that positive choices are superpowers.

The assembly was also the launch of a larger project involving the
West Beds schools working in partnership with 'exercise

behaviour’ of which Pete Thompson is the founder, to deliver
customised exercise programmes linked to each schools

behaviour, rewards and values systems, supporting over 2000
children over this academic year.

https://www.exercisebehaviour.com/

We have 2 vacancies in our
Nursery for a Room Leader

and a Nursery Assistant
Please check our website for 

full details
scottprimary.co.uk/vacancies

If you aren‘t qualified, please get in contact as we can look at free training


